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2025 Bulletin/Pulpit Announcement


Catholic Communications Campaign
How the Good News gets around Rhode Island

Getting to know Bishop Lewandowski is made so much easier through our diocesan social media, e-news, and videos. Because of these channels, Rhode Island’s Catholics are able to keep spiritually nourished and grow in our faith through videos from Rhode Island clergy and lay people, livestreamed liturgies from the Cathedral, our website content, and more. And all of this is made possible, in part, by your contribution to the Catholic Communications Campaign collection. Help spread the Good News throughout Rhode Island with your support in the second collection the weekend of June 7-8, 2025 or learn more at provd.io/ccc.
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